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Message from Dr. Kosch – EPIC Principal 

 

Dear EPIC Community, 

 

It is hard to believe that we are entering the fall season at EPIC!  

What a wonderful start of the school year we have had at EPIC!  

It was a pleasure to see all of our students, staff, families and 

community members at our first ever Community Fall Festival to 

celebrate EPIC!  We are looking forward to host similar events 

regularly at EPIC.  Special thanks to Vice Principal Dr. Kiwan-

Gomez for organizing the event and to staff, volunteers and 

community members for supporting the event. 

 

As you have probably seen from our signs around campus, EPIC 

is now enrolling students in all grade levels.   Unfortunately, 

with COVID-19 we have seen a decrease in our enrollment and 

need to build it back up in order to continue all of the excellent 

programs at EPIC.  Please spread the word to families who may 

be interested in enrolling in EPIC.  Interested families can call 

the school at 916-286-1960 or email www.epicib.org 
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EPIC School Information: 
2945 Ramco Street Suit 200  West Sacramento, CA 95691 
(916)286-1960 www.epicib.org 

Important Dates 
 
Tuesday, November 2 
Virtual School Site Council – 3:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, November 10 
12:30 p.m. Dismissal – Parent Teacher Conf.  
1st Trimester Report Cards Go Home 
Thursday, November 11 
Veterans Day – No School 
Friday, November 12 
12:30 p.m. Dismissal – Parent Teacher Conf. 
November 22-26 
Thanksgiving Break – No School 
Tuesday, November 30 
Virtual Coffee with Admin.  – 9:00 a.m.  
Zoom Link for Virtual Events:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85452091940?pwd=RHlY
NXoySkFkelAvK1VvMXFKNm93Zz09 

 
Seeking School Site Council Member…  
EPIC is seeking a parent member to serve on the 
School Site Council/ELAC/DELAC, an important 
advising body to the school administration.  
School Site Council meets approximately every 
other month on the second Tuesday at 3:30 p.m.  
Please email Jerry Kosch 
jerry.kosch@gcccharters.org with your name if 
you are interested in participating by Friday, 
November 19, 2021.   
 
 
 
 

On Saturday, October 23, our first Fall Festival was a 
huge success!  Thank you to all staff, students, 
families and community members who participated! 

 

EPIC First Trimester Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

It is that time of year for 1st Trimester Parent/Teacher conferences!  

Due to COVID 19, conferences will be held virtually via Zoom with a 

few exceptions for Grades K-1.  While our teachers are always 

available to meet with parents for a conference with advanced 

notice, we have set aside the dates of Wednesday, November 10 and 

Friday December 12 for teachers to hold conferences between the 

hours of 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.   Teachers will be sending out 

information regarding how to schedule a conference or you may 

contact an individual teacher to schedule a conference.  Teacher 

email addresses are available at www.epicib.org 
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